Craig, Sondra

From: Ashly Pappas <ashly11107@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 4:55 PM

.To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: Seeking permission Letter Essence Lounge

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good Evening Sondra,

| just received the letter confirmation for seeking permission to apply for a liquor license at 4329 Mormon Coulee are. In
regards to the address listed yes it should be 4329 Mormon Coulee Rd #A. Since | am still in the stage of seeking
permission my lawyer and advised me to put my home address until it was approved. | can email you a new copy with
the correct address if needed. Please let me know what | should do.

Thanks for your time

Ashly Pappas



